
Firm selects Employee of the
Month for January 2019

Curt Bauer

Curt Bauer, File Manager, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee of the
Month for January 2019.

“It always feels great to be recognized by your peers as we
all have the same ultimate goal: to serve our clients as well
as we possibly can,” Curt said. “I love working here as we are
making great strides toward becoming paperless, although we
still have a ton of work to do.

“It  is  an  honor  to  be  one  of  the  driving  forces  behind
reducing our carbon footprint while still continuing to serve
our clients just as well as we did when we used paper, if not
even  more  efficiently.  While  it  is  sometimes  a  daunting
project, and one that cannot be done overnight, it is very
rewarding to see the money we spend on storage continuing to
go down, while finding more and more efficient ways to use
technology  to  everyone’s  advantage.  Computer  documents  are
much easier to store, much easier to find, and cheaper to
maintain.”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.
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“Curt is one of the most conscientious people I have ever
worked with and he will help in any situation,” said Michelle
Munda, Executive Director. “When he’s asked to do anything, I
can always be sure it’s done and done right!”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity of choice, and Curt chose the Epilepsy Foundation of
Oklahoma.

“I am giving to them as I have had epilepsy my entire life,”
Curt said. “I have been seizure free since 1984 due to the
‘experimental’ medication my neurologist put me on in 1982
that actually worked!”

To learn more about the Epilepsy Foundation of Oklahoma, click
here.

Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage four years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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